
	
  
 
 July 25, 2014 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY: Mollie.Zito@wisconsin.gov 
 
Ms. Mollie K. Zito 
Chief Legal Counsel 
WI Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 
P.O. Box 7873 
Madison, WI 53707-7873 
 
Re: Open Records Request 
 
Dear Ms. Zito: 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Freedom from Religion Foundation (FFRF) to request public 
records from the Wisconsin Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (Office). Pursuant to Wis. 
Stat. §§19.31-19.39, I hereby request a copy of the following: 
 

1) Any correspondence and emails from July 21, 2014 to July 25, 2014 sent by Office  
employees concerning enforcement or non-enforcement of contraceptive coverage 
insurance requirements. This includes:  
 

a. Any internal communications discussing the Office’s handling of contraceptive 
coverage 

b. Any communications with media or any other persons not employed by the Office 
 
 

If I can provide any clarification that will help expedite your attention to my request, please 
contact me at 608-256-8900.  If any records are available in electronic format, they may be 
emailed to Patrick@ffrf.org. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Elliott 
Staff Attorney 
 


